December 29, 2023

Oregon Public Utilities Commission

PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Via electronic filing only to PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov

Re: UE 399 PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power Request for General Rate Revision
Change of service

Please change the service list for this docket, effective the date of this letter, as follows:

Remove the following from the service list for this docket:

Britt Marra britt@uitilityadvocates.org
Grant Hart grant@uitilityadvocates.org
William Steele w.steele1@icloud.com

Change the remaining service contact information as follows:

Diane Henkels is changed from dhenkels@uitilityadvocates.org to
diane@henkelslaw.com

Guillermo Castillo is changed from guillermo@uitilityadvocates.org to
18guillermo.castillo@gmail.com

| am available for any questions.
Sincerely,

s/ Diane Henkels

Diane Henkels

She/her/hers

Attorney, National Small Business Utility Council dba SBUA Oregon
541-270-6001 / diane @henkelslaw.com



